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Super Rehab Sydney Summer Newsletter

Having an Allied Health newsletter is a great way to
address community engagement, communication, and
collaboration.  It is also an effective way for us to
share our stories and stay connected with all of you.
 
This is our first newsletter to be launched to the
public.  We hope you all enjoy reading it.  The
following newsletter will be issued quarterly to keep
you informed about our updated news and stories.   
 
We value your feedback as always.  Please do feel free
to let us know how to make our service even better. 
 Please contact Tina either via email:
tina@superrehab.com.au or call 0n 0411 577 140.
 
On behalf of Super Rehab, we would like to send our
sincere appreciation for your ongoing support.  Thank
you!

GREETINGS FROM SUPER
REHAB

by Health Service Manager -- Tina Tung
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My Future, My Choice -- people with disability
has a control of how they want to live now and
plan for the future.  Similarly, a consumer direct
care model is embraced into aged care services
allow senior people decide how the services they
would like to receive and are in control with their
service funding.
 
It was a great opportunity for people with
disability and seniors to attend this free event to
get to know various product and service providers
as well as leisure, lifestyle and technology
options.
 
As an allied health provider, we are more than
pleased to be a part of the Expo to answer public
enquiries and connect with people.

SYDNEY SENIORS &

DISABILITY EXPO 

 

@ Sydney Olympic Park on 13 & 14 Sept  2019
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"It was nice to chat with
the therapists face-to-face
at the Expo.  What a
practical and stunning
Super Rehab gift!"

"Great to meet the
coordinator in person at
the Expo.  We have been
talking a lot via phone and
email, and finally we met." 
 
A Super Rehab staff
 
 

A client who visited our stall



"The innovative concepts
of providing allied health
service at a brand new
clinic and fully equipped
gym, which I would highly
recommend for any clients
I know."

Super Rehab was established in 2013 and has been
continuously delivering a high quality of allied
health service including occupational therapy,
physiotherapy, exercise therapy, speech therapy
and dietetic therapy.  
 
Our values include Teamwork, Support,
Commitment and Trustworthy.  
 
We aim to help people with disability and / or
aged related conditions to re-able them to fulfill
meaningful and purposeful life again and to 
 assist them to be as much independent as they
can in the community. 

A guest visitor from a service provider
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A new Super Rehab Sydney clinic was officially
opened on 4 October 2019 in Petersham.  Around 30
people from home care service providers, NDIS
providers, equipment products' suppliers, home
modification services and other guests attended the
grand opening ceremony and celebrated and
witnessed this important moment together.  The
new clinic offers a space for clients to connect with
other people and improve their wellness together. 

PETERSHAM CLINIC GRAND
OPENING  

on 4 October 2019 (Friday)
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At Super Rehab, we make sure we have a great

harmony between different aspects of work-life

balance.  Flexible and supportive working

environment allows staff to have more innovative

ideas planning their treatments / interventions for

clients.  Staff also feel to have a great sense of 

 belonging to the company. 

WORK-LIFE BALANCE

This year we are very thankful for everyone's

support and staff's effort and dedication for

the company to move forward.  We wish you

all a Merry Christmas full of prosperity and a

successful New Year both at work and with

your families.  Wishing you all have a joyful

and peaceful holiday season.  

 

Thank you very much for your continued

support and partnership.

 

Note: Super Rehab services will be closed

between 23 December 2019 and 1 January

2020.  

IT'S ALMOST THE END OF
2019

MERRY CHRISTMAS!


